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24 February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Curriculum Choices 
 

Further to the email we sent to you before the half term break, we are delighted to announce the 

launch of the ‘Curriculum Choices’ section of our school website.  
 

The Curriculum Choices Hub brings together all the resources you and your child will need to help 

make wise and informed decisions about the subjects they will study in upper school.  You will be 

able to access a visual and spoken presentation outlining the process, view presentations from 

subject leaders (of both core and option subjects) and visit our careers, advice & guidance section, 

where you will find a range of research activities to try, useful sources of advice and a checklist to 

complete to help guide you through the process. 
 

Please click HERE to directly access our Curriculum Choices Hub or feel free to browse the school 

website. 
 

You will soon receive a personalised curriculum choices form for your child - this will be sent directly 

to you via ‘ParentMail Forms’.  The deadline for completion and submission of this form is Friday 

19th March to allow you and your child plenty of time to discuss these decisions together, complete 

lots of research and read through all the information provided. 
 

We understand how important these curriculum choices are to you and your child. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at school.  I am confident that by working together 

we can enable your child to make the right choices. 
 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. T. Burgess 

Deputy Headteacher 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://www.venerablebede.co.uk/curriculum-choices-hub/
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